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Peter Khawaja submission 

To whom it may concern,My name is Peter khawaja i  am a current  owner   and operating  a 
metropolitan  taxi. I am concerned  the additional  10 dollars  fee will be  detrimental  to our 
business. We are  currently  losing  customer  at an alarming  rate due to  ILLEGAL "  uber" I 
strongly  suggest  to not go ahead with this increase  and put out a public  notice this is not 
the right  time  please  put resources  in fines  and 
lobbying  our  government  yours  sincerely  Peter khawaja  

 


